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May 5, 2016 
 
Councillor Bill Armstrong 
London City Hall 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
London, ON  N6B 1Z2 
 
Dear Councillor Armstrong: 
 
I am writing in support of your proposal to place garbage cans and needle bins at locations along the 
Thames River, including Richard B. Harrison Park and the Wellington Street Bridge. 
 
Having participated in my first Thames River Clean Up less than two weeks ago, I appreciate the 
importance of having these items in place. They will go a long way toward keeping the parks clean and 
protecting children and pets from coming in contact with used needles. 
 
Thank you for your leadership in this matter. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

Angela Lukach 

 
 
 
 

cc. Tom Cull, Director, Thames River Rally 
Tanya Park, Councillor, Ward 13 
 


